
 

   

 

TOWN OF SKANEATELES OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
REGARDING ADOPTION OF THE OPEN SPACE PLAN TO REPLACE THE 

EXISTING OPEN SPACE AND RECREATION PLAN AS APPENDIX 4 TO THE 
SKANEATELES, NEW YORK JOINT COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 2015 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to New York Town Law Section 272-a(6), a 
public hearing will be held by the Town of Skaneateles Open Space Committee at 24 
Jordan Street, Skaneateles, NY 13152 on February 22, 2018 at 7:00 PM for the 
purpose of obtaining public comments on the proposed replacement of the existing 
Open Space and Recreation Plan (Appendix 4 of the Skaneateles, New York Joint 
Comprehensive Plan 2015).  
 
The Town of Skaneateles Open Space Committee invites submission of written and oral 
comments at the public hearing. Any resident of the Town of Skaneateles wishing to 
speak on the subject should attend the public hearing.  Copies of the proposed 
replacement Open Space Plan are available for public review at the Town of 
Skaneateles Town Clerk’s Office during normal business hours. 
 
By Order of the Open Space Committee of the Town of Skaneateles 
 
 
Julie A. Stenger  
Skaneateles Town Clerk  


